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24 January 2023 
 
NEU Teacher Strikes 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you will know, the NEU has called its members to take strike action over pay on the following 
dates: 
 
Wednesday 1 February (national) 
Tuesday 28 February (Yorkshire & The Humber) 
Wednesday 15 March (national) 
Thursday 16 March (national) 
 
I am writing to let you know that our school will not be affected by strike action on Wednesday 1 
February and Tuesday 28 February, so all classes will be open as normal on these two dates. 
 
I will write to you to update you about the two dates in March once I have the relevant information. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marie Wilson 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 


